Savings Account
Interest Rate Changes

We would like to advise our valued
customers that effective January 7th,

2018, the Retail Savings Rate will be
reduced to 0.01%.

Our representatives would be pleased

to review your savings plan and discuss
all investment options. Please ask for
an appointment.
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